TOWN OF HARWINTON
RECREATION COMMISSION
MONDAY, APRIL 28, 2014

Members Present: Michael Flowers, Darren Brown, Bruce Wilcox, Sabrina Janco, Wayne Delmonte
Also Present: Suzanne Stich, Recreation Director

Meeting called to order by Chairman, Michael Flowers.

Minutes of the previous meeting were accepted on a motion by Wayne Delmonte, second by Darren
Brown, so moved.

Director Report:

A very successful Fishing Derby was held on Sat, April 26. Thank you to members of the Town Crew
and to the Harwinton Rod and Gun Club for their assistance and support. Thank you to John Goodno for
helping at the event. Over 40 children attended with their parents.

Staff applications for summer camp positions are due this week. The ‘Playground Camp’ will have a
limited number of openings for extended hours this year.

The Project Graduation Committee is working hard to complete their fundraising and plan the alcohol-
free celebration for graduates.

Super Saturday is coming up on May 17. This year will feature a ‘Craft Festival’ and a ‘Community
Comer’, as well as a ‘Kid Zone’ with hands-on activities, a kids’ art show and kids’ tag sale. Volunteers
are needed to help direct traffic and set-up & take-down tents. Also on that day are the Project Grad Tag
Sale, Lions Club Car Show, HWVFD Roast Beef Dinner, and Library sale,

Chairman Report: _
A policy needs to be established for field closings. It was agreed if a field needs to be closed due to
weather and field conditions, ALL fields should be closed. Special exceptions may be made in extreme

circumstances.

HYSA Report: Opening Day for Baseball was held on Saturday, April 26.

A memorial sign for Jake Slivinski, founder of Harwinton Youth Baseball, has been installed at Field #2.
Other Business: None

Meeting adjourned on a motion by Sabrina Janco, second by Bruce Wilcox, so moved.

Respectfully submitted,

Suzanne R, Stich

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT HARWINTON CT

oNOBLI9[AdiY AT |n9 PM
ATTEST NANCY E. ELDRIDGE TOWN CLERK



